
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Monday 21st September 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On behalf of the staff at Norwood School, I am happy to welcome you to the 2015-16 school year!  

The children have started school full of enthusiasm for their learning and look incredibly smart in their new 

school uniforms – thank you.  

 

We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their 

highest potential.  We recognise that in order to be successful in school, our children need support from 

both the home and school.  We know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your 

child’s education.  As partners, we share the responsibility for our children’s success and want you to know 

that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. 

 

A curriculum letter will be issued today which will outline the information specific to the Reception class.  

Curriculum letters are sent out half termly, to detail what learning your child will be exploring and what 

topics will be covered.  If you have any queries regarding this, please contact the class teacher who is 

available at the beginning and end of the school day, or after school via telephone (01733 574717). 

 

As you may be aware the government have introduced Universal Free School Meals (UFSM) for all 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 children in schools.  At Norwood we have a provision for a hot meal or ‘Funky 

Five’ lighter lunch option.  Please see menus on our school website. 

 

As stated in the New to Norwood sessions in July, Norwood School is sending all correspondence to 

parents/carers through email/text form and not through ‘end of the day’ letters.  

All correspondence can be found at www.norwood-school.co.uk 

 

A ‘Student Update Form’ will be coming home with your child today.  Please check all the information that 

you have provided to school and make any corrections on these forms.  Please return by Monday 28th 

September 2015. 

 

Should you need access to a computer to check your emails or access the internet, please feel free to use 

our touch screen computer located in the school foyer.  

 

The wonderful and dedicated Norwood staff and I feel privileged to be a part of this school community.  We 

thank you for your support and look forward to our continued partnership. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher  

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax:  01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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